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10 CFR 52, Appendix D, X.B 

SUBJECT: AP1000 COMBINED LICENSE APPLICATION DEPARTURE REPORT UPDATE 

Duke Energy Progress, Inc. (DEP) submitted an application, dated February 18, 2008, for a 
combined license for two AP1000 advanced pressurized water reactors to be located at the 
Shearon Harris Nuclear Power Plant Site. Part 7 of the application is entitled "Departures and 
Exemption Requests." 

The purpose of this letter is to provide an update to the report describing plant-specific 
departures from the AP1000 Design Control Document (i.e., Departures Report) as required by 
10 CFR 52, Appendix D, paragraph X.B.1 and X.8.3.b. 

There have been no new departures or changes to the departures described in the Harris 
Nuclear Plant, Units 2 and 3, COLA Part 7, "Departures and Exemption Requests" for the period 
of January 1, 2018 to June 30, 2018. 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please contact me or Erik Wagner at 
(704) 382-3949. 

Sincerely, 

Joseph W. Donahue 
Vice President - Nuclear Engineering 

cc: U.S. NRC Region II, Regional Administrator 
U.S. NRC Resident Inspector, SHNPP Unit 1 
Mr. Brian Hughes, U.S. NRC Project Manager 1:)o-<gf' 
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